
 

 

ISO Membership Guide 
Welcome to the Island Symphony Orchestra.  We are 
happy for your membership which we value and respect.   
Every rehearsal should be a worthwhile experience with a 
team you enjoy being part of.  Here are some guidelines 
and expectations for all members.  
1. Members are advised that anything over two absences will 
need clearance from the conductor in order to play that cycle’s 
concert. 
a. Dress Rehearsal is mandatory.  If a situation should arise, 
please discuss with the conductor. 
2.  Dues for the Season are $100.00 payable by mid-October.  
Treasurer Lynne Bowden will be collecting the dues and will answer 
any questions. 
3. Principal players are responsible for their sections and should 
be the first contact point for members.  Principal players will also 
keep available an extra folder for subs or new members so that 
music for rehearsal is always available.  The Music Director will have 
the final say regarding personnel changes. 
4. Music must be marked with all requested markings and 
measure numbers as requested by the conductor. Bowings for 
stringed instruments will be provided by the Principal Player. 
5. Information about potential new members should be shared 
with the Director of Personnel and the Conductor. 
6. All ISO owned concert music will be returned at the end of 
each concert.  Rental music must be returned in the same 
condition you received it in.  
7. There will be a $15.00 charge for missing folders. 
8. All Board members are available to address your questions 
and concerns. 
9. There will be continued updates on the members only tab of 
islandsymphony.org 

 
Music Director:  Eric R. Stewart:  estw72@gmail.com                                       
President:  Darlene Abbate: mormor.3@icloud.com                                                        
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